
 Date Read Staff member 

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

Latest News – 25 August 2017  

Timetable Update  

From Sunday 27 August, we’re updating train timetables on the Sunbury, Werribee, Craigieburn, Hurstbridge 

and Frankston lines. 

We’re also adding 10 new peak services each week on the Craigieburn, Sunbury and Werribee lines. 

Passengers on the Altona loop will no longer need to change at Newport Station to reach the city during 

inter-peak periods as all trains will be extended to run direct to Flinders Street Station. 

We’re also extending 10 services on the Hurstbridge line, giving passengers between Rosanna and Eltham 

more trains to choose from. 

There are also changes to several bus and tram services, making it easier for our customers to get around. 

For more information please visit www.ptv.vic.gov.au or contact your Relationship and Training Officer. 

 


